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Dear ACCC,

I totally OBJECT to Australia Post’s increase in stamp prices for ordinary letters.

This is a huge rip-off of the public for such a basic & essential service - especially harsh when the
Government’s cruel policies have already inflicted skyrocketing electricity prices & a Cost of Living Crisis on
us - so that we are already facing extreme austerity & hardship.

Please DO NOT increase the prices!
Letters are so important & special for lonely people & a price increase will sadly be very restrictive & bad for

the well-being of many - as they will be unaffordable to send.

Australia Post is already earning stacks of money from their thriving parcel industry so does not need an

increased letter price.
Their service has also long gone backwards - being unacceptably far too slow so they do not deserve a price

increase.

Yours Sincerely,






